
  

29 March 2021 

Kush  
By email: fyi-request-14714-e5f74c17@requests.fyi.org.nz 
 
 
 

File No: DOIA 2021-1545 

Dear Kush 

Thank you for your email of 18 February 2021, requesting the following information under the 
Official Information Act 1982 (the OIA): 

How many Resident Visas approved to the Retail Managers who are working in a Franchise 
Retail Store in the year 2020 who applied under Skilled Migrant Category of Retail Manager 
(142111). 

 
Thank you for narrowing the scope of your request on 9 March 2021 to Super Liquor Franchise 
Stores as follows: 

  
How many Resident Visas approved in the year 2020 to the Retail Managers who are 
working in a Super Liquor Franchise Store who applied under Skilled Migrant Category of 
Retail Manager (142111). 

 
Our response 
71 resident visas were granted in 2020 to individuals who applied under the Skilled Migrant Category 
and held the position of Retail Manager (ANZSCO 142111). None of these individuals were employed 
by Super Liquor Franchise stores. 
 
If you wish to discuss any aspect of your request or this response, please contact Anna McLachlan, 
Business Advisor, Operations Support, Immigration New Zealand at Anna.McLachlan@mbie.govt.nz. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 

Nicola Hogg 
General Manager 
Border and Visa Operations 
Immigration New Zealand 
Ministry of Business, Innovation and Employment  
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